Service Line Material Consumer Notification

Federal regulations require that water systems notify all persons served by a service line classified as
Lead, Galvanized Requiring Replacement (GRR), or Lead Status Unknown within thirty (30) days of the
effective date (October 16, 2024) of the federal Lead and Copper Rule Revisions (LCRR).

Please certify the notification met the following criteria (by checking each line):

Nofication was sent to affected customers on or before November 15, 2024. (40 CFR (141.85(e)(2))

Applicable only to community water systems: For new customers in buildings served by lead,
galvanized requiring replacement, or unknown service lines, a notice meeting the criteria below will also
be provided at the initiation of service. (40 CFR 141.85(¢e)(2))

The notification included information about the material makeup of the service line (lead, galvanized
requiring replacement as defined in 40 CFR 141.84(a)(4), or an unknown material), including
information about both the utility-owned sections and customer-owned sections of the service line where
relevant. (40 CFR 141.85(e)(1))

The natification includes (pursuant to 40 CFR 141.85(e)(3)):

Steps a person can take to reduce lead exposure

Information about the opportunities to replace lead or galvanized service lines

Ways to identify the material of unknown service lines

The following EPA-mandated message (pursuant to 40 CFR 141.85(a) was included in each letter:

Health effects of lead. Exposure to lead in drinking water can cause serious health effects
in all age groups. Infants and children can have decreases in IQ and attention span. Lead
exposure can lead to new learning and behavior problems or exacerbate existing learning
and behavior problems. The children of women who are exposed to lead before or during
pregnancy can have increased risk of these adverse health effects. Adults can have
increased risks of heart disease, high blood pressure, kidney, or nervous system problems.

| have attached a copy of each type of notification delivered to my customers. (40 CFR 141.90(f)(4)(6))
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The number of each type of notification delivered to my customers is:

Lead Service Lines
Galvanized Lines Requiring Replacement

Unknown Service Lines

The date the last certification was delivered was (insert date):

| certify, as the responsible person (or authorized representative) of the water system indicated above,
the notification has been provided to all persons served by a lead, galvanized requiring replacement, or
lead status unknown service lines in accordance with the delivery, content, and deadlines of 40 CFR
141.85(e). (40 CFR 141.90(e)(13), and 40 CFR 141.90(f)(4)) and that notice will be provided to new
customers at the time-of-service initiation:

Water Supply Name: PWSID #:

Printed Name:

Signature:

Date (month, day, year):

Phone number: Email:

Please mail or email these documents to:

IDEM

Drinking Water Branch

Chemical & Surface Water Compliance Section
100 North Senate Avenue - MC 66-34
Indianapolis, IN 46204-2251

or

scan/email: DWBMGR@idem.in.gov
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